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Georgia warmly welcomes the delegation of the People’s Republic of China and thanks the Head of the Delegation for the report
My Delegation welcomes China’s active participation in reviews of its reports by the Treaty bodies since the UPR 2nd cycle. 
We note with satisfaction that the Government has responded positively vis-à-vis establishment of the comprehensive national plan for the development of human rights.
 Georgia would like to recommend to China:
· To further advance the preparation for the ratification of the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights (ICCPR);
· [bookmark: _GoBack]To continue its path towards establishing of a national human rights institution in accordance with the Paris Principles 
With this, Georgia wishes the Delegation of China a very successful review.
